From: Johnson, Jay

To: James Roberts

Cc: Steven Hale

Subject: saltwater spill on Utah Gas Corp. DCU 1
Date: Wednesday, December 12, 2018 11:35:07 AM
Hi James,

I received a call from Steve Hale this morning. He said there is a saltwater spill on the DCU 1
well pad. It's expected to be < five barrels and is contained on the location.

He said he'll copy me on all the emails to the state, so I'll ask him to copy you too.

With it being < five barrels, | don't expect the undesirable event form needs to be submitted.
If we need anything specific from Utah Gas, please let us know and respond to this email.
Thank you.

Jay

Steve,
If you'll please send any emails in regards to this spill to James and I, it's appreciated.
Thank you.

Jay

Jay Johnson
Bureau of Land Management

970-878-3854
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